
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Charity Walk for Peace 
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The National Charity Walk for Peace 2021 
in association with the Mayor of Merton 

LOVE FOR ALL, HATRED FOR NONE 
 

 
Charity Walk for Peace – an initiative of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Elders Association UK - is pleased to 
announce its National Charity Walk for Peace which is to be held on Sunday 19th September 2021, in 
association with the Mayor of Merton, at Morden Park, opposite the Baitul Futuh Mosque in 
Morden, Surrey. 
 
Providing an opportunity to meet the organisers and sponsors of the Charity Walk for Peace, the 
National Walk will bring together a host of charities and beneficiaries, MPs, Mayors and local 
community groups, as well as representatives from the media, with the objective of introducing 
them to this year’s activities, its aims and objectives, and its fundraising efforts throughout the 
previous year. 
 
As in previous years, regions across the UK hold similar walks to ensure maximum benefit. However, 
this year all regions will be holding simultaneous events on the same day, and at the same time. 
 
All community groups, charities, schools and supporting organisations are invited to join us and help 
raise funds for the many hundreds of deserving charities across the UK. 100% of all donations 
collected by Charity Walk for Peace are distributed amongst UK registered charities and other not-
for-profit organisations. 
 
To register for the National Charity Walk for Peace, please visit: 
https://charitywalkforpeace.org/national-walk-2020-2021/#register 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
ENQUIRIES / CONTACT: 
Press & Media Desk 
Charity Walk for Peace | +44 208 874 6630 
Email: info@charitywalkforpeace.org 
 
Awareness Video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sgJoiJb8nRA 
Twitter: @charitywalk_uk 
Web: www.CharityWalkForPeace.org 
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